
May 01, 2019 

 

 

Delray Beach Office of Economic Development 

Attn: Joan K. Goodrich 

 

Hello, 

 

As per my contract, I would like to extend my 1 year option for 182 NW 5th Avenue.  I apologize for not 

giving 90 day notice. I was debating the location after the recent crime in the area. We have on some 

authority some of that has been recently dealt with and wanted to continue in our location. 

 

We have every hope this area will continue to grow and prosper and would like to remain a part of that 

growth. 

 

Respectfully, 

Sabrina R. Amelung 

The Monogram Closet 


